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Thank you to everyone who came out to the pumpkin patch! Not everyone is in the picture, but we had 15 

people show up and maybe more went but we didn't get a chance to see everyone. It was a lot of fun to 

meet new people, eat apple doughnuts, pick pumpkins and ride a tractor. We are excited for the 

Halloween party next Saturday (10/26) where we will have a pumpkin carving contest and a Halloween 

costume contest. We look forward to seeing everyone there. 

 

 


